Unit 356 Board   May 17, 2023
Present: Doug Cain, Beckey Cooper-Baker, Peter Godfrey, George Harger, Bonnie Hertzog, Sheri Morris, Steve Reynolds, Jack Shoemaker
Meeting called to order at 10:03.
Minutes of the last meeting were approved.
D17 Report:  Steve reported that Denver has more rooms booked for the upcoming regional than they did in 2019, so they are anticipating good attendance.
Treasurer:  George led a discussion on investing our cash. A motion was passed to put $50,000 into a Schwab account. 
I/N Report:  Sheri reported that membership is 887, down 30. The decrease is mainly transfers out.  
Unfinished Business: A decision was made to change the dates of the I/N Sectional to Sept. 9-10, since the original dates conflicted with Yom Kippur.  It will be held at Northwest. Jack will reach out to Pamela Thaut and Joyce Honorof to firm up those plans.  Discussion covered table fees and food possibilities.
	Contract has been signed for the NLM Regional/Fall Sectional. 
	Possible locations for the 2024 Winter Regional were discussed. This is an ongoing issue. Venues mentioned were the Sheraton on Grant (pricey) and The Viscount. Steve will talk to his contact at the Viscount. 
Topics of Membership Growth and the Website Refresh were tabled until the next meeting. 
Meeting Adjourned: 10:58
Next Meeting: June 21, 2023 at 10:00.

Respectfully submitted,
Bonnie Hertzog, Secretary
